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March 21, 2005 
 
Michael Eglinski 
Audit Manager 
Kansas City Auditor’s Office 
 
Vanessa D’Souza 
Deputy City Auditor II 
City of Stockton Auditor’s Office 
 
It is very important to the credibility of this office that we meet Government Auditing Standards.  
Your recent review conducted according to the guidelines recommended by the National 
Association of Local Government Auditors assured me that there are systems in place to meet 
standards and that these systems were working effectively during the time period April 1, 2002 
through April 1, 2005.  I am pleased that you found our Office in conformance with Government 
Auditing Standards. 
 
I also appreciate the suggestions that you have made in regards to improving our operations.  
Simply put, you have recommended that we better follow procedures that are already in place.  I 
am in complete agreement.   
 
Thank you for the invaluable service you have performed.  I found the process to be constructive 
and insightful.  It is always valuable to have peers review and comment on your work.  This was 
even more meaningful because of the quality of your professionalism. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Suzanne Flynn 
Multnomah County Auditor 
 


